
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

TeleSchool Overview 
 

 

 

What is TeleSchool? 

TeleSchool is a Fulton County Schools strategy for learning continuity to be deployed for extended time 

away from school. This plan will start on the third day away from school. 

 

How is TeleSchool implemented? 

State Bridge Crossing Elementary teachers will communicate with their students’ families through email 

communication. This weekly communication will include daily lessons that are to be completed to 

demonstrate continued learning. Families will be able to access all necessary digital resources through 

ClassLink (https://launchpad.classlink.com/fcs). Non-digital assignments will be included for students 

who have limited access to technology.  

 

What are the expectations for students? 

Student work will be limited to: 

• 60 minutes per day for grades Pre-K – 2 

• 90 minutes per day for grades 3 – 5  

o 35 minutes for ELA 

o 35 minutes for Math 

o 20 minutes for Specials 

o 1 social-emotional lesson per week 

Students are expected to complete graded assignments within two weeks of returning to normal school 

operations. 

 

What type of support will be available during TeleSchool? 

If students or families have questions about assignments during Teleschool, they should reach out 

directly to the teacher via email communication. If students or families have technical difficulties during 

Teleschool, including accessing student accounts, they may contact the TeleSchool Call Center at 470-

254-2300. Students and families may also use the attached resource to ensure their technology device is 

compatible with digital programs. 

https://launchpad.classlink.com/fcs
file:///C:/Users/kyle/OneDrive%20-%20Fulton%20County%20Schools/Technology%20Specifics.xlsx

